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Memo 
 

To: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS 

 

From:  Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor 

 

Date:  12/01/2014 

 

RE:   BL-14-00023 Darling II 

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the abovementioned BLA. Kittitas County Public Health 

recommends the following: 

• A shared well users agreement is required if the residence located within the new boundary 

intends to continue to use the existing water source located outside of the new boundary line. 

      

 

 


